
 

 

               TEDDY BEAR CORNER NURSERY/PRESCHOOL 
P.O. BOX 173, ADAMS, NEW YORK 13605 771-7956 

JANUARY 23 AND 24TH, 2025 

**************************************************** 
JUST A QUICK NOTE TO 

CATCH EVERYONE UP 

ON OUR PLANS FOR 

TEDDY BEAR CORNER 

AFTER THREE DAYS 

OFF WITH SNOWY 

WEATHER. 

THURSDAY THE 23RD 

WILL BE OUR SPECIAL 

EVENT WITH A 

SLUMBER PARTY.  WE 

WILL ALSO LEARN 

ABOUT EYES FOR OUR 

SCIENCE PART. 

WE WILL HAVE A 

SPECIAL CLASS ON 

FRIDAY THE 24TH TO 

TRY TO CATCH UP 

SOME OF OUR 

ACTIVITIES.  OUR 

SPECIAL EVENT THIS 

DAY WILL BE OUR 

ANIMAL PARADE.  

EACH CHILD MAY 

BRING IN A STUFFED 

ANIMAL TO TALK TO 

THE CLASS ABOUT. 

ON TUESDAY THE 28TH 

WE WILL HAVE OUR 

SPECIAL EVENT BY 

MAKING STONE SOUP.  

EACH CHILD MAY 

BRING IN A CARROT OR 

POTATO OR ONION OR 

VEGGY TO ADD TO OUR 

POT.  I WILL BRING IN A 

STONE WRAPPED IN 

FOIL TO GO WITH OUR 

SOUP.  I WILL ALSO 

MAKE TINY 

MEATBALLS AND 

DICED TOMATOES TOO.  

WE WILL LISTEN TO 

THE STONE SOUP 

STORY AND WE WILL 

HAVE THIS FOR THEIR 

SNACK. 

THURSDAY THE 30TH 

WE WILL HAVE SHOW 

AND TELL.  EVERYONE 

MAY BRING IN A 

FAVORITE OBJECT 

FROM HOME TO SHOW 

AND TELL THE CLASS 

ABOUT. 

THANK YOU ALL FOR 

YOUR PATIENCE 

DURING THIS 

WEATHER.   

CINDY REARDON 

315-232-2230 


